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RESTRUCTURING COMPLETED 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
Vancouver, B.C.     November 27, 2009         SYMBOL: TAF (CNSX) 
 
TrustMark Auto Group, Inc. (“TrustMark” or the “Company”) is pleased to report that 
the restructuring of its financial affairs has been accomplished: 

• 3.3 million escrow shares have been cancelled and 2.7 million escrow shares will be 
cancelled prior to release from escrow. 

• $539,000 of convertible debentures were converted to 5,390,000 common shares at 
$0.10 per share and all accrued interest was waived by the debenture holders. As a 
result, the Company now has no significant liabilities. These shares are subject to a 
four-month hold period expiring on March 17, 2010. 

• The Company completed a private placement of 2,695,000 units at $0.05 per unit to 
raise gross proceeds of $134,750.  Each unit consists of one common share and one-
half of one share purchase warrant. Each whole warrant entitles the holder to 
purchase one additional common share for a period of two years from the date of 
issuance at a price of $0.20 per share. Finders fees of $6,000 were paid to Canaccord 
Capital Corporation and $4,500 are payable to a third party in connection with the 
private placement. The proceeds from this placement will be used to fund general 
and administrative expenses. These shares are subject to a four-month hold period 
expiring on March 20, 2010. 

• With these initiatives in place, Trustmark has effectively 15,220,297 shares issued 
and outstanding and 1,715,520 warrants and options outstanding with exercise prices 
ranging from $0.20 to $1.00 per share. 

As previously reported: 

• The Company received waivers and releases from all former management and 
insiders who, either personally or through companies controlled by them, provided 
services to Trustmark, thereby releasing Trustmark, its officers and directors from 
past and future obligations. Accordingly, Trustmark is no longer involved with any 
material contracts or commitments. 



With the above significant accomplishments, Trustmark has approximately $100,000 of 
working capital. Its board currently consists of three directors who have the mandate of 
adding two more directors and seeking a business to develop and/ or acquire. 
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